
 
 

VILLAGE OF DUBBERLY 
PROCEEDINGS OF COUNCIL 

       JULY 8, 2019 
 
The Village of Dubberly met for its regular monthly meeting on Monday, July 8, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.      
 
Notice of meeting was posted on the marquee sign at 12:00 Noon on Friday, July 5, 2019. 
 
Those present were Curtis Hirth, Charles Mims, Johnny Brown, Douglas Culpepper and Jeff Lair. Visiting 
was Jason Parker. 
 
The meeting was opened in prayer by Johnny Brown and followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
The minutes from the regular meeting of June 10, 2019 were read and a motion was made by Johnny 
Brown and seconded by Douglas Culpepper to accept the minutes as read. Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Johnny Brown and seconded by Douglas Culpepper to accept financial reports.  
Motion carried.   
 
Chief Mims reported that in June he responded to 10 calls, issued 3 citations and collected $347.00 in 
fines. 
 
Curtis asked Johnny for an update on the cost of the Catalpa building. Johnny has spoken with Dixie 
Overland Construction and the projected cost is $32,700.00 with an option to remove the exterior tank for 
an additional $500.00.  Johnny to call Dixie Overland Construction with the go ahead to construct the 
building and remove the tank. 
 
Curtis reopened the discussion from last month on commercial rates: Douglas has checked into finding 
out who has Fed. Tax ID numbers and we can’t, due to privacy laws.  Johnny Brown made the motion to 
table for another month and Douglas Culpepper seconded the motion. The motion carried. 
 
Johnny made a motion to add Jason Parker to the agenda with Douglas Culpepper seconding.  Jason 
Parker spoke concerning his bid for the position of Sherriff in the upcoming election. 
  
There being no further business, motion made by Johnny Brown and seconded by Douglas Culpepper to 
adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 6:52 p.m. 
 
 
______________________________  _____________________________ 
Dianne Futch, Clerk     W. C. Hirth, Mayor 


